
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Praying Friends,                                                                                                                                    June 2024 

 

  Thanks again for your prayers and investment in our ministry. It is hard to believe that we are already halfway through 2024!  

                                      

Praises   

There’s a lot that we could praise the Lord for this quarter! We had seven meetings in Canada from the end of March through 
the beginning of May. It was a privilege to be able to see a little bit of the amazing things that God is doing in and through His people 
in our neighbor to the north. Praise the Lord, we had no problems with any of our border crossings. 

 
Thank you for praying for our medical training module. It was very educational, as well as enjoyable! We’re not doctors, but 

we are much better prepared to be able to handle some of the scenarios that might present themselves in the future. 
 
In June, we completed our final round of BIMI candidate school. It was exciting to cross this threshold, as well as encouraging 

to be able to fellowship with the BIMI staff and our fellow missionary friends that we have made along the way. 
 
The highlight of this quarter for us would have to be a church VBS that we were privileged to be a part of in June. It was a 

busy week with both vacation bible school and missions conference, but over 93 children came to Christ as well as a few parents, and 
we were blessed to see several of the children in our class receive Jesus Christ as their Savior!  

 
We would also like to praise the Lord for bringing in our support. We are concluding this quarter with 85% of our support 

promised! We are so thankful for your prayers and God’s goodness as He continues to make a way! 
 

Linguistics Training 

 In early August, we will be moving to Bowie, Texas to begin our linguistics studies at Baptist Bible Translators Institute. This 

course will run for nine months, but it is very highly recommended. Lord-willing, this training will equip us to be able to better learn 

and speak a dialect, enabling us to be more effective witnesses for Christ once we reach the field. Please pray for us as we try to learn! 

 

Prayer Requests 

• Please pray for our travels in this upcoming quarter. 

• Please pray for our Literature Container Project. 

• Please pray for our upcoming move to Texas, and for our linguistics training.  

 

Thank you for your prayers,                                                                                  Visit our new ministry website!  

 Kyle and Elisabeth Burchwell                                            https://www.burchwells2liberia.com  

https://www.burchwells2liberia.com/

